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Welcome Guests  To better connect with you we encourage you to  

complete a guest registration card located in the pew pockets. You may drop it 

in the offering plate OR bring it to welcome center in the lobby so that we can 

greet you and give you a welcome packet.  

 

 

This year Pre-Kindergarten through 5th grade will be joining us for the first  

part of the service and then will be released to their classes mid-service.  

Cherub Church (Pre-Kindergarten - 1st Grade) meets in the class across from 

the men's restroom and Junior Church (2nd - 5th Grade) meets downstairs in 

B1. Please pick your child up from their classroom in a timely manner 

after the service. If you're visiting, please fill out a Cherub/Junior Church  

Attendance Card, located in the pew rack, and bring your child to meet their 

teacher near the coffee bar/welcome center when the children are dismissed 

from the service.  

 

 

Mark Your Calendar! Our next Corner Life is just around the corner.  Please 

plan on joining us on October 18th and invite a friend who has not been to 

church. 

 

 

Women’s Ministry at DBIC is interested in adding an evening Bible Study  

featuring the same Beth Moore "Entrusted" series being offered on Wednesday 

mornings. Let us know if you are interested, what night would work best and 

any other ideas or dreams you might have for an evening time together. Please 

email Jill Poole.  

 

 

MCC is currently responding to eight disasters worldwide.  If you  

would like to learn about their efforts or donate to support them, information 

is available online at https://mcc.org/learn/what/relief/disasters.  Donations can 

also be made by phone (888-563-4676) or by mail (MCC, PO Box 500 Akron, 

PA 17501). 

 

 

Next Steps  Pastor Rob and Pastor Jeff have had a few people talk to them 

about baptism and membership at DBIC recently.  If you would like to join this 

conversation please let either of them know. 

 

 

It’s time to Save the Date of January 16, 2018. An exciting event will  

happen for all post-high school ladies. Watch the Doulos and bulletin for  

further information.  

 

 

Brethren in Christ Historical Society Annual Meeting,  October 28  

at 5 p.m. (Grantham Brethren in Christ Church)  Please join us as we release 

Dwight W. Thomas’ new book, Blest Be the Tie that Binds: Studies in Brethren 

in Christ Faith and Culture. Dinner will be served at 5 p.m. followed by the 

program, which will include Dwight's reflections on his research. The cost is 

$15 per person, and advance registrations are required by October 15. Learn 

more and register at bichs.org.  

 
 


